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Eighth Grade Graduation 

We had a beautiful ceremony on 

Wednesday evening in the 

theater at American Memorial 

Park Museum to honor our four 

graduating eighth grade students.  

Our 2017 graduating students 

were Jasmine Frink, Mia Hirsh, 

Samantha Liske-Clark, and 

Beckham Richards.  Each of them 

gave a reflection presentation 

about their recent trip to Europe, 

followed by a short individual 

speech that highlighted their 

academic opinions and 

memories.  Dana Okano, Chair of our Board was present as the MC and 

awarded the certificates of graduation to the students.  Our graduates are 

prepared for high school, planning to attend four different schools next year.  

We are proud of their accomplishments! 

Final Hurrah! 

Last Saturday, June 10, the Whispering Palms parents and Board worked 

together to sponsor a final potluck get together.  The most appropriate place, 

of course, was at our school.  There was food, games, conversation, and 

laughter.  It was a most appropriate way to say farewell. 
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Spring Program 

On Monday, June 5, our students gave a public presentation at the 

Multipurpose Center.  The theme of the night was “Moving On.”  The students 

sang, performed original speeches, and displayed a thoughtful awareness of 

their last Whispering Palms performance.  Below is a picture of our school 

students and staff from their last performance together. 


